From: ]

Sent: 29 December 2017 11:43
To: Planning
Subject: 2017/6069/P 10A Oakhill Avenue

OBJECTION from THE HEATH and HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

This is a Draft objection as we have only today been made aware of this Application.
Has it been advertised in the Weekly Lists — which we rely on.

1. Thisis a full application and we hope that you will be able to omit the car-parking on the site — as per the
new Local Plan

2. The basement is larger than previously approved — and now living accommodation has been placed at this
level needing a massive light-well down to the second basement level — this and the living accommodation
should be omitted.

3. The previous planning permission was already very large and this application is even larger — the original
outline should be retained.

4. The levels are mis-named —the TWO basements should be named as such — and the new Local Plan should
be enforced — and one basement omitted.
Please refuse or ensure the above reductions.
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